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Whoa how are we in March already!!! 

 

We have a few events coming up, please have a look and offer your support where you can 

      

 

 

World Book Day events 

 

Author Visit – 5th March 

We have organised with the school to have an author visit 

from a local author Jenny Bailey - 'Co-Founder & Author at 

Tales from Mother Earth Home : Home : Tales from Mother 

Earth.  Jenny writes children’s books that have an important 

environmental message too. 

Here are the books she has written: 

Phoebe the Bee - teaching children how important bees are 
and what we can do to help them 

Spike the Hedgehog - teaching children to be more 
hedgehog aware and help the nation's favourite mammal 

Stanley the Water Vole - teaching children how our waterways can be impacted by 
plastic pollution and how our wildlife suffers as a result of people's careless actions, 
and of course what we can all do to help in this situation 

Journey to the Green Roof - commissioned 2023 by the GRO Green Roof Organisation 
- teaching children the importance of green roofs and what they can give to 
biodiversity 

Jenny is visiting on Tuesday 5th March all morning and will be doing a whole school chat about 

storytelling and positive impact , plus a workshop for KS2 and a Storytime for KS1. 

Children will be able to get copies of Jenny’s book signed when they pre -order them. We will 

share the preorder information on our FB page and via the school.  The author is offering a 

discounted book price of £9.50, we are also looking at offering the chance to buy books on the 

day with cash – TBC 

 

 

 

https://talesfrommotherearth.co.uk/
https://talesfrommotherearth.co.uk/
https://talesfrommotherearth.co.uk/


Book Sale/Swap  

In the hall on WBD Thursday 7th March  after school 3.15pm – 4.15pm 

We will have some books for sale and also some to swap so bring your 
swapping books in and we will have a swap table where you can take 
a book and leave your one to swap for someone else. 

If you can donate any books for the book sale that would be great! 

 

Swap/ sell and reuse any world book day costumes  

We are offering people to use our FOKS Facebook page to swap and 
sell each other WBD costumes, to keep it environmentally and 
purse/wallet friendly ! 

Friends of Kingswood School (FOKS) | Facebook 

 

 

Mother’s Day Shop 

 

We would like to offer your little treasures a 
chance to buy the lovely ladies in their lives a gift 
in secret, so we will run our Mothers Day Shop 
again on Friday 8th March in the morning .   

Please send cash in with your child that day in a 
sealed envelope with their name class and how 
much money is inside, we will help them with 
change and what they can buy with the money 
they have. There will be a range of gifts at prices 
from 50p to £2.50 as before. 

 

Easter Treats 

 

Eggxellent competitions 

We are planning on holding an Easter Eggxtravaganza on 
Thursday 28th March at the school.  It will be a non 
uniform day with a suggested donation of £1. 

Children will be able to enter 3 competitions all free to enter: 

• Make and Create an Easter Bonnet 
• Make and Create an Easter Card 
• Bake a Eggstraordinary Easter themed cake 

 

These will be judged and Prizes of an easter egg for the best of each category. Details to follow soon! 

 

Golden Star Bunnies 

We are also going to be running a Gold Star bunny stall .  Children can buy small chocolate 
bunnies for the chance to win a bigger Easter egg, if the bunny your child buys has a gold star 

on its bottom.  Details to follow shortly 😊 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/267590597428152

